RADBURN SCHOOL

18-00 Radburn Road • Fair Lawn, NJ 07410 • (201) 794-5480

Jill Lindsay Principal

Dear Parents:

Please be advised that vacations that take time away from instruction are strongly discouraged. While an occasional absence is sometimes unavoidable, missing school for a week at a time for recreational purposed interferes with the flow of instruction.

Teachers modify weekly lesson plans according to student progress. It is impossible to predict exactly where a class will be on a certain day. Some concepts are easily grasped, while others take time and practice.

Please do not request work for your child if you are choosing to take a vacation when school is in session. You may review work that was previously taught, or encourage your child to read and write about their experiences while away.

Your child may make up some work upon return, depending upon the nature of missed instruction.

You receive a school calendar for the academic year. Please consider using this information when planning your family vacations.

It is important that school becomes a top priority for your child as he/she moves through the grades.

If you have any specific questions regarding this practice, please speak to your child's teacher, or call my office.

Sincerely

Delements